

May 22, 2020

Dear Patients and Families,

We hope this letter finds you and your family in good health during these difficult times. We have truly missed seeing your smiling faces these past two months. I am so grateful to practice in such a wonderful neighborhood, and no doubt many of you are the ones who have helped make our world safe while we have stayed home—thank you!

Usually the arrival of summer vacation is like a firecracker, and our office starts bustling with a renewed energy. It's definitely bittersweet this year. Here's the deal: we will open in phases. During the first phase, it will be necessary to see a reduced volume of patients on a daily basis to comply with guidelines on spatial distancing and infection control from federal and state agencies. We appreciate your patience in this process. It will be difficult trying to manage a new schedule, so we thank you in advance for your understanding. You may find our updated protocols and more COVID 19 information on our website under the tab "Your Visit". These protocols will likely continue to evolve, and we are happy to answer any questions you may have about the steps we take to keep every patient safe in our practice.

Yesterday marked the four year birthday of this office! And while many things have changed, one thing has remained the same: our commitment to your children's oral health, safety, and overall wellbeing. We look forward to this new beginning with you.

Warm Regards and Stay Well, Dr. Angie

Link: https://www.morningsidepediatricdentistry.com/covid19info